
Guidance on New Prescription Drug Cost 

Implications 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about important changes 

regarding the cost implications of newly prescribed medications. As healthcare providers, we 

understand that managing medication expenses is crucial for your overall health and well-being. 

Starting from [Effective Date], the following medications will be available with updated pricing 

structures: 

• [Medication Name 1] - New cost: [Cost] 

• [Medication Name 2] - New cost: [Cost] 

• [Medication Name 3] - New cost: [Cost] 

We encourage you to consult with your pharmacist or our office to explore options that may help 

mitigate costs, including generic alternatives or patient assistance programs. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need further assistance regarding 

your medication. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


